
Dear PGUSD parents and guardians,  

Registration for the 2024-25 school year will officially open on May 1, 2024. 

At that time, you can log into your Synergy ParentVUE portal and 

complete online registration.  

 

All current parents/guardians should have a Synergy ParentVUE account on 

record. Only one parent/guardian per household - the enrolling 

parent/guardian - completes and submits an online registration form for 

each child in the household through the ParentVUE Online Registration 

Portal. We encourage you to confirm your ParentVUE access before online 

registration opens. 

 

Registration Approval Process 

As part of online registration, you are required to upload copies of several 

important documents. In addition to providing current proof of residency, 

other required documents may include immunization records, and/or 

student transcripts.  

 

The online registration forms will be reviewed and approved by the school’s 

front office staff as they are submitted. We ask that you complete and 

submit online registration promptly. This will give the office staff time to 

process/approve your forms and contact you if there are any questions 

before the end of this school year. 

For more information regarding the online registration process or Synergy 

ParentVUE, please visit our Synergy ParentVUE Help Page.   

We look forward to another successful school year for you and your 

students at PGUSD!  

 

Sincerely,  

PGUSD Administration 

 

https://www.pgusd.org/Parents/Synergy-ParentVUE/index.html

